
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
PUBLIC NOTICE

As of 9/14/2015, the Charter Township of Plymouth Department of Public Works (DPW) began its fire hydrant winterization
program.  You may notice a temporary discoloration of your water.  This should only be for a short period of time.  Any pro-
longed problems should be reported to the DPW by calling 734-354-3270 x3. EPT091715-0004  2.5 x .869


